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Communications 

Our heart is to see all of our students be successful.  We believe 

that a major part of that success is communication and connections 

between Gateway and students and their families.  Our Gateway Men-

tors, Teachers, Success Coaches, School Counselors, and Admin-

istrations are making great efforts to be sure you and your Gateway 

student are informed. 

We realize also that for some, this may be a little overwhelming.  As a parent of four chil-

dren in school, I also receive lots of communication.  You will be receiving three or four 

pieces of communication today: 

1.) Notification that this Newsletter is available to provide updated information.  

2.) This newsletter. 

3.) Possip Survey 

4.) Reminder of STAR testing tomorrow (if applicable).  

 

Because we are doing more to engage students and families, this requires more communi-

cation, BUT we want it also to be better communication.  We are working on a tool which 

will help streamline the communication process.  Until then, we ask that you be patient with 

us until we are ready to roll out that new process. 

A key tool for us is the Possip Survey.  In September, we had about 15% participation on 

the survey.  This data is key for us to know how we are doing, obtain feedback from stu-

dents and families, and inform us in making decisions.  That survey comes out today 

(Wednesday, Oct. 18th).  Please take 2-3 minutes to complete that survey. 

We thank you for the support that you’ve given us this year!  We greatly appreciate it!  

Social Space & Clubs 

Students can take a brain break and get to know your 

fellow students and staff by joining Gateway Online Acade-

my's Social Space Sessions!  Here at GOA, we highly en-

courage a virtual sense of communi-

ty.  During Social Space, students have the opportunity to 

interact with one another by participating in fun teambuilding activities, en-

gaging with guest speakers, learning about resources in their community & 

much more.  Sessions are offered Thursday afternoons, 3:15pm-4:15pm and 

Monday evenings, 5:30pm-6:30pm, and are counted toward students' 23-

hour minimum weekly engagement requirement - We look forward to seeing 

you there!  

Clubs are also available to students.  Here are a list of clubs currently being 

offered, the advisor of the club, and their email address: 

 Together Towards Tomorrow—Mrs. Bartlett (mbartlett@gatewayoh.org) 

 Book Club—Miss Maurer (mmaurer@gatewayoh.org) 

 Trivia Cub—Miss Haag (mhaag@gatewayoh.org) 

 Chess Club—Mr. Carlson (rcarlson@gatewayoh.org) 

 ***NEW*** Young Mothers—Mrs. Passarelli (npassarelli@gatewayoh.org) 

 ***Coming Soon!*** Student Council—Ms. Suttles (msuttles@gatewayoh.org) 

November STAR Testing 

Per state requirements—STAR testing must be done live and in 

person.  All students at Gateway Online Academy are required to 

take the STAR test.  For those who have not yet taken the STAR 

test this year as a Gateway Online Academy student, the next test 

will take place tomorrow Oct. 19th. 

 If you have not taken the STAR test yet, you should havereceived a letter with the test 

date, time and location for the STAR test.  

 Please bring your Gateway computer for the test.  

 Try to arrive a few minutes early to settle in before the test begins.  Our staff will be out 

testing and may not be available for live teaching  and tutoring on that day.  

 If you have not received a letter, please check your school email (not Canvas email).  If 

you cannot find it, please contact our Testing Coordinator & Asst. Principal, Shaquila 

Horne, at shorne@gatewayoh.org 

 If you have already taken the STAR test in September, DO NOT come to take the 

STAR test again. You only need to do the STAR testing if you have received the com-

munication. 

 Live class sessions on Thursday (Oct. 19th) will be limited due to our staff meeting with 

students at the testing sights. 

 Again, if you have any questions regarding the testing, please contact our Testing Co-

ordinator, Shaquila Horne at shorne@gatewayoh.org .  

College Credit Plus 

We will have a meeting on Thursday, October 19th at 6:00pm for 

students and families who wish to participate in College Credit Plus 

for next year.  College Credit Plus is an opportunity for students to 

take course in college while still in high school at no cost to the stu-

dent or families.  This session will be hosted by one of our school 

counselors—Mrs. Ford, our principal—Mr. Yoder, and a representa-

tive from Cuyahoga Community College (Tri-C) - Renee Lamp. 

The meeting will take place through a Webex link found below.  If you will be joining by a 

Smart Phone or Tablet, you may want to download the app for Webex before the meeting 

for best results: 

https://tri-c.webex.com/tri-c/j.php?

MTID=m7c4e556978252084b1471392a20a302c  

We hope to see you there! 

Students of the Month(s)! 

Congratulations to the following students for being nomi-

nated as students of the month for October!  Keep up the great 

work! 

 

Jadon Newman was nominated by the English department as student of the month for 

September, They state he does his work on time, which is always meticulously done!  

He’s a great asset to have in class!  Congrats! 

Emily Otero was nominated by the English department as student of the month for 

October, They state she comes to every live session, is always pleasant, and does all her 

work!  Awesome! 

Brandy Jacobs was nominated by the Social Studies department as student of the 

month for September.  She has been on top of her work since day one during the first 

term.  Her teacher Mrs. Weaver states she communicates with the teachers almost daily 

and has done an incredible job on her assignments so far this term!  

Christopher Welch was nominated by the Social Studies department as student of 

the month for October.  Mr. Carlson states he always attended the live sessions during 

the first term and greatly participated in class!  He has an awesome personality towards 

his teacher and his peers.  Mr. Carlson added that it was a pleasure having him in class!  

Brittney Secola is a double nominee!!! She was nominated by both the Science and 

Math  department as student of the month for September.  Her science teachers stated 

that She is the hardest worker; always completes her assignments on time or ahead of 

time.  She always participates during live sessions, and does not hesitate to ask for help.  

She loves being a remote student at Gateway, and we love having her as part of our 

community! 

Her math teachers stated that she is on tack to complete her Geometry course within 

three weeks!  She is working to graduate early by finishing core classes quickly to enable 

the opportunity to take electives and earning extra HS credits each term to achieve that 

goal.  She has also completed her core science course early this second term.  Brittney 

has a positive attitude, enjoys Gateway, and shows great responsibility in completing her 

school work!!! 

Kara Brown was nominated by the Science department as student of the month for 

October.  The teachers stated that she is a focused and driven student.  She shows up to 

most every class and does the work required—not just to pass—but to excel in class.  

Yet, what really stands out about this student she always has a kind word for her teach-

ers or classmates. 

Dalton Kesman was nominated by the Career-Tech department as student of the 

month for September.  Dalton completed both parts of the RiseUp Certification and has 

officially completed his Graduation Requirements!  We are proud of Dalton in the CTE 

Department for his hard work and perseverance through September!  

Rylie Abbot was nominated by the Career-Tech department as student of the month 

for October.  Rylie completed both parts of the RiseUp certification.  Rylie overcame 

some early obstacles with school at the beginning of the year.  We are proud of Ryie in 

the CTE Department for learning to overcome these obstacles and still achieving her 

goals in October! 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled for Friday, No-

vember 3rd from 9:00am through 1:00pm.  You will receive another 

communication on Friday regarding time slots for parent/teacher con-

ferences with the staff member you would like to meet with and how to 

do that. 

Parents and students are ALWAYS welcome to reach out at any time to schedule a meeting 

to conference with them during the school year.  Our staff contact information can be found 

on our website at the following website: 

https://ohio.gatewayonlineacademy.com/our-staff/ 

 

Growth       •       Integrity       •       Focus       •       Communication       •       Connections 

“Good communication is the bridge between confusion and clarity.” ~ Nat Turner 

Volunteers and Sponsors Needed! 

Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports (PBIS) is an evi-

dence-based three-tiered framework program to support students 

social-emotional well-being, behavioral, and academic success.  We 

are looking for companies or organizations that are willing to help sup-

port these efforts.  If you own a business or work for a business that 

would like to support these efforts at our school, please reach out to 

the principal, Marty Yoder at (216) 329-3416 or email: myoder@gatewayoh.org. 

 

If you would like to help us by being a part of our teams that influence our students and 

direction of the school, please consider being a part of our PBIS team, our Building Leader-

ship Team, or our District Leadership Team.  By joining one of these teams, you will provide 

us with an outside view from our stakeholders to help us be more effective in what we do to 

support our students and families. 

If you are interested, please reach out to the principal, Marty Yoder at the contact infor-

mation listed above. 

Join us on Facebook! 

We are on Facebook!  If you’ve missed our staff spotlights, see be-

low! 

https://tri-c.webex.com/tri-c/j.php?MTID=m7c4e556978252084b1471392a20a302c
https://tri-c.webex.com/tri-c/j.php?MTID=m7c4e556978252084b1471392a20a302c
https://ohio.gatewayonlineacademy.com/our-staff/

